
By Jose Morales
The Robert Lee Steers 

traveled to Baird on September 
8 to face off  against the Bears, 
returning home with a win.  On 
what turned out to be a score 
for score with both teams 
showing that they wouldn’t go 

for the Bears to overcome.  The 
Steers improve their record to 2-1 
and will face off  against our 
neighbors to the northeast, the 
Blackwell Hornets, at home on 
September 15.

Steer fans come on out, fill the 
home stands, and cheer on your 
Robert Lee Steers!
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down without a fight the Steers 
got things started with a long 
touchdown run by junior 
running back Jaxon Tavarez. 
However, the Bears would fight 
back and score three 
unanswered touchdowns to 

first half  on top.  The second 
half  would continue to be a test 
of  straight for both teams as 
neither of  them would allow the 
other to score in the third 
quarter.  The Steers finally broke 
the Bears’ defense and scored 
early into the fourth quarter to 
widen the gap between them, a 
gap that proved to be too much 

finish the first quarter and start 
the second quarter.  The Steers 
would then swing the 
momentum their way with a 
kick return for a touchdown by 
sophomore Brenner Sherwood, 
followed by a great defensive 
effort stopping the Bears on 
their tracks and scoring back-to-
back touchdowns to finish the 

 Bronte High School FFA (above photo) and Robert Lee High School FFA 
groups recently attended the Concho District Greenhand Day.  The students enjoyed the meeting as well as the games and other activities.  Two of  the Robert Lee students even 
received Top Greenhand awards.


